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Independent Reviews of the CDR and ABDR

e InJune 2017, the Department engaged HealthConsult to undertake an independefi review of the Cardiac Devices Registry (CDR) and the Australian Breast
Device Registry (ABDR).

e The purpose of the review was to assess the extent to which the registries mgt or are likely to meet their objectives.

e The key findings of the review indicated that the CDR is not a clinical quality registry as it does not include the required outcomes and procedure data and
participation in the CDR is low due to a number of factors includingdow level of engagement from state-based registries.
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Assistant Director
Clinical Quality Registries Policy

Health System Financing and Evaluation Branch
Health Economics and Research Division
Australian Government Department of Health

GPO Box 9848, Canberra ACT 2601
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